Orange County Residents Urged to Self-Report Damages to

Homes and Businesses

Following Winter Storm Un, the Orange County Office of Emergency Management is
encouraging all residents in Orange County and the entire Southeast Texas area to

self-report any damages to their homes and/or businesses via the portal and website
below.

If you sustained damage to your home or business as a result of Uri, please utilize
these links(s) to submit a damage survey. Within the survey you will have the
opportunity to upload photos of your damages. Please make sure photos are clear and

depict all damages.

This voluntary self-reporting is very important to establish damage thresholds for our
county and state. It is not a substitute for reporting damages to your insurance agent.
Residents and business that have insurance policies should also report damages to
your insurance agents AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

Link: https://arcq.is/uOrOb
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